
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 
MARCH 14, 2016 

6:00 P.M. 
 
Present: Mayor Nat Robertson 
 

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Kirk 
deViere (District 2); H. Mitchell Colvin, Jr. (District 3); 
Chalmers L. McDougald (District 4); Robert T. Hurst, Jr. 
(District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Larry O. 
Wright, Sr. (District 7); Theodore W. Mohn (District 8); 
James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9) 

 
Others Present: Theodore Voorhees, City Manager 
 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 
 Rochelle Small-Toney, Deputy City Manager 
 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 
 Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 
 Members of the Press 
 
 Mayor Robertson called the meeting to order at 6:25 p.m. 
 
 Mr. Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager, provided an update on 
the departure of Ms. Janice Martin, Purchasing Manager.  He advised 
that other positions were being filled and the City still expected to 
begin operations July 1, 2016. 
 
 Council Member Crisp inquired about Item 6.03.  Mr. Kristoff 
Bauer, Deputy City Manager, explained the capital project ordinance 
amendment would appropriate $26,250.00 in additional donations and 
$197.00 in additional investment income for the Linear Park project. 
These additional funds will support improvements at adjacent park land 
on Maiden Lane, as well as other future Linear Park projects. 
 
 There being no other questions on the consent agenda, Mayor 
Robertson moved to the other items of business. 
 
 Council Member Crisp asked questions about the Memorandum of 
Understanding.  Following discussion, consensus of Council was to make 
an amendment to paragraph 9A regarding approval. 
 
 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 
6:45 p.m. 
 
 


